Brushing Up on Mouth Care

and Fraud Awareness for
Seniors & Caregivers

Oral health is an essential but often overlooked part of healthy aging. By learning
the basics of good oral health, good overall health can be maintained.

The Financial Consumer Agency of Canada states that fraud is the most common
type of crime committed against seniors. RCMP Constable Rob James will talk
about how to protect yourself against fraud and scams.

Please join us for these informative sessions on:

Tuesday, April 19", 2016
Queens Place Emera Centre (Community Room)
50 Queens Place Drive, Liverpool

1:00 pm — Brushing Up On Mouth Care
2:30 pm Break — refreshments provided
2:45 pm — Fraud Awareness

This event is FREE of charge. For more information or to register, please contact:
Jennifer Briand, Caregivers NS Support Coordinator, at 902.521.5592, or
Kimberly Masland, Senior Safety Coordinator, Queen’s Detachment, 902.354.5721.
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